
 

RIGGS ELEMENTARY 
KINDERGARTEN ORIENTATION 

 

Wednesday, May 19, 2021 

5:00 – 6:00 PM  Riggs Multipurpose Room 
 

We would like to invite you and your kindergarten student 

to attend the 2021-2022 Kindergarten Orientation! Please 

arrive at the Riggs Multipurpose Room by 5:00PM. Principal 

Durgey will introduce the Kindergarten Staff who will then 

escort your student to the kindergarten classrooms to enjoy a 

snapshot of a kindergarten day. Parents will listen to a 

presentation about kindergarten and Riggs Elementary. 

Parents will be able to ask questions and take a school tour. 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 


